
1

Arcand, Richard

From: richard bortz 
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 5:06 PM
To: Morrison, Margaret
Cc: Barker, Louis; Violette, Shawn
Subject: Re: New England Mud Hawgs ATv working on Hillsboro Line
Attachments: image001.jpg

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Hi Margaret, 
 
Thank you for the letter. 
 
Any chance we could have greater then 3 at a time for trail maintenance? 
 
I understand with the Covid situation we should minimize exposure. 
Would 5 or 6 people be acceptable? 
 
Thank you 
Rich Bortz 
 
On Wed, Apr 22, 2020, 1:56 PM Morrison, Margaret <Margaret.Morrison@dncr.nh.gov> wrote: 

The linked 
image cannot 
be d isplayed.  
The file may  
have been 
mov ed, 
renamed, or  
deleted. 
Verify that  
the link 
points to the  
correct file  
and location. 

Margaret Morrison, Program Assistant 

Department of Natural and Cultural Resources 

State of NH – Bureau of Trails 

172 Pembroke Road 

Concord, NH 03301 

Tel: 603-271-3254 

Fax: 603-271-3553 

Email: Margaret.Morrison@dncr.nh.gov 




